
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

25th September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Welcome to the end of the week. 

 

Thank you! 

…for your continued patience with school arrangements. I completely understand the 

challenges staggered start and finish times (in particular) present you all with; your 

support is hugely appreciated.  

 

Volunteers 

Another thank you to all of you who have offered to volunteer in school. The teachers 

are sorting out timetables and will be in touch very soon.  

 

School Census: Change to Dinner Menu 

The dinner menu on Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd October will swap. (So Thursday 1st will 

be Fish & Chips/Quorn Nuggets/Jacket Potato, and Friday 2nd will be Veggie Sausage 

& Mash/Jacket Potato.) 

 

Food Bank 

Our food bank remains open. Please come to the school office at the end of the day 

on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays or Thursdays.  

 

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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